
   

Notice to Exporters:  Extension of banned refrigerant Freon 22 (R22) for exports to 

Saudi Arabia until 2018 

 

 

 

Urgent  

 

With reference to our announcement about the extension of 

banned refrigerant Freon 22 (R22) for exports to KSA.  

We would like to inform that as a result of the progress in 

the negotiations with regards to Montreal protocol and the 

recommendation of the technical committee of energy 

efficiency which PME (Presidency of Meteorology & 

Environment) is a member of it, and after reviewing the 

technical, legal and negotiation aspects, please be informed 

that al the related parties must be notified that the 

compressors for window type air conditioners and air 

conditioning appliance for window type air conditioners  

which work using Freon-22 (R22) will be allowed to be 

imported until the beginning of 2018.  

In 2018, PME will re-assess the situation and study the case 

again.   

 

Best regards,  

PME President  

 

 

 

 


